
 1 

 

Q&A for VoiceXML Forum Members 

 
Q1:  Is The VoiceXML Forum planning a formal press release or other media outreach announcing the new shift in 
focus? 
A1: No, The VoiceXML Forum will not be issuing a formal press release or any formal statement to the media.  We 
will, however, respond to any media or member inquiries. 
 
Q2: How long will complimentary memberships be offered? 
A2: The VoiceXML Forum will be giving all members in good standing a complimentary membership for a 12 month 
period starting from the 2014 renewal anniversary date of each member, continued annually until further notice. 
 
Q3: Will The VoiceXML Forum be accepting payments for 2014 membership dues?  
A3: No. The VoiceXML Forum is providing its existing members with a complimentary membership.  
 
Q4: Will The VoiceXML Forum continue to accept new memberships? 
A4: Yes, but prospective new members should understand there has been a shift in The VoiceXML Forum’s focus.  
Each current member of The VoiceXML Forum will maintain its present membership level.   
 
Q5: Is The VoiceXML Forum closing down? 
A5: Absolutely not, The VoiceXML Forum will continue to operate in pursuit of its revised focus.  

Q6: Can we continue using The VoiceXML Forum brand and certification marks in our collateral, industry events 
and other venues? 
A6: Yes.   
  
Q7: How does this change impact the Forum’s Platform Certification Program? 
A7: It is not intended to impact the Forum’s certification program. All certifications awarded for platforms remain 
valid and can continue to be used.  
 
Q8: Is The VoiceXML Forum planning any new activity? 
A8: Not at this time.  However, marketing activities will continue in pursuit of the revised focus of the organization.  
 
Q9: Will The VoiceXML Forum website continue to be kept current? 
A9:  Yes. 
 
Q10: Does The VoiceXML Forum intend to merge with any other organization? 
A10: The Forum has no such plans at this time. 
 
Q11: What if I have more questions? 
A11:  ISTO will address any inquires or questions.  Please contact:  Michelle Hunt (michelle.hunt@ieee-isto.org or 
+1.732.981.3434) 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 


